District 161 Board Members, Dr. Rains, and Dr. Pierson,

Kristen Thompson



I am writing this letter to inform you that I am resigning from my role as a paraprofessional at Summit Hill Junior High School in order to accept the fifth-grade resource teacher position at Hilda Walker School, contingent on being approved by the board members.

I am appreciative of my time at Summit Hill Junior High and all I have learned from being a paraprofessional. I look forward to serving the district in a new capacity.

Sincerely,

Kristen Thompson